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APPROVAL—PROPOSED AGREEMENT BETWLEEN STATE OF
OHIO THROUGH DIRECTOR OF HIGHWAYS AND THE
BALTIMORE AND OHIO RAILROAD COMPANY, CON-
STRUCTION AND IMPROVEMENT, GEORGETOWN-WIL-
MINGTON ROAD, S. H. 175 SECS E (Pt.), D & C—RELO-
CATION CLINTON COUNTY, FEDERAL AID PROJECT
655-1.

Corcarsus, Onrio, January 31, 1938,

Hox. Joun J. Jastew, Jx., Dircctor of Highways, Columbus, Ohio.

Dear Sir: You have submitted for my consideration and approval
as to form a copy of a proposed agreement to be executed between the
State of Ohio, acting by John Jaster, Jr., Director of Highways, and the
* Baltimore and Ohio Railroad Company, providing for the construction
and other details included in the re-location and improvement of a state
highway, according to plans entitled “State of Ohio, Department of
Highways, Georgetown-Wilmington Road, S. H. 175 Secs E (Pt.), D&C-
Relocation Clinton County, Federal Aid Project 655-1.”

In my opinion said proposed agreement is in proper legal form and
when executed will constitute a valid contract between the parties and I,
therefore, approve the same as to form and am returning the same here-
with.

Respectfully,
Herperr S. DuFry,
Attorney General.

1832.

APPROVAL, PROPOSED MODIFIED FORM OF AGREEMENT
FOR REMOVAL OF BUILDINGS FROM RIGHT OF WAY,
TOGETHER WITH FORM 20 AGREEMENT FOR REMOVAL
OF BUILDINGS—TO BE SUBSTITUTLED.

Coruasrs, Omio, January 31, 1938.

Hon. Joun J. Jaster, Jr., Director of Highways, Columbus, Ohio.
Dear Sik:—You have submitted for my approval a proposed modi-
fied form of agreement for removal of buildings from right of way,
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